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May 1, 1936 

Professor Jorge von Hauenschild 
Museo Arqueologico de Santiago del Estero, 
Santiago del Estero, 
Repubiic of Argentina 

Dell» Sir: 

We are much interested in your 
illustrLted article on the pottery of Chaco-
Sntiagueria, which appeared in La Prensa, 
April 7, 1935. 

Have you published any articles 
of gre,,Aer length on these ceramics, and ould 
you be interested in a possible exchange of 
some of your duplicate pieces for material vire 
might be ble to spre from our duplicate 
collections? 	We would be pleased to hear 
from you at your convenience as to both of these 
questions, and at that time :iill be pleased to 
have some information as to whIA type of speci-
mens and from what areas you úould be interest-
ed in. 

Very truly yours, 

MUSITM OF THE AMERICAN 
INDIAN,HEYE ":70UNDATION 

By 

EKB :B 
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